
 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Summer Term Pheasants,  

We hope you had a fab Easter break and have managed to keep that 

balance of learning ticking over, and having lots of fun too. We are 

still waiting to find out when we’re likely to all be back together at 

school, so in the meantime, let’s keep that learning going strong at 

home. 

We’ll keep the same format as last term, with daily maths and English 

for you to do, your fifteen minutes of fitness with Joe Wicks (or 

however else you choose to do it), and then lots of other options for 

you to carry on your own learning in a range of subjects at a pace 

that’s right for you. I’ll update these with more options as the term 

goes on. Remember to have as high expectations of yourself at home 

just like I’m sure you did last term. 

This term, I’d love you to share some pictures of your learning with 

me at the PheasantClass@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk email address. I will 

then upload them to the website (unless you ask me not to of course) 

to share with your classmates. It will be great for everyone to see 

what we have all been up to. 

Here’s to an exciting and learning-filled 

summer term  

All the best, 

Mr T and the Pheasant team 
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